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Quotas for the deputation of EU employees for more than four months are released quarterly at a 

federal level. Cantons must use the quotas at their disposal until they are exhausted and the next 

quotas are released. 

In early August 2015 the Swiss authorities announced that the third-quarter quotas had been 

exhausted. Employers wishing to depute EU employees to Switzerland for more than four months 

must wait until the new quarter's quotas are released on October 1 2015 in order to obtain approval 

for work permits. 

In the meantime, the authorities suggest applying for four-month work permits and 120-day work 

permits or to use on priority of the notification procedure. 

For further information on this topic please contact Ara Samuelian or Adrian Howald at Suter Howald 

Attorneys at Law by telephone (+41 44 630 4811) or email (ara.samuelian@suterhowald.ch or 

adrian.howald@suterhowald.ch). The Suter Howald Attorneys at Law website can be accessed at 

www.suterhowald.ch. 

The materials contained on this website are for general information purposes only and are subject to 

the disclaimer.  

ILO is a premium online legal update service for major companies and law firms worldwide. In-house corporate 

counsel and other users of legal services, as well as law firm partners, qualify for a free subscription. Register at 

www.iloinfo.com.  
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